
Ocean Grove PAC AGM Minutes Nov. 13, 2019 
 
Meeting began at 6:30pm  
 
Attendance:  
Cherice Sweet, Erica Chan-LaFrance, Alana Caldwell, Michelle Nohr, Rhona Soutar, Dawn Stone, 
Bernadette Lafleur, Deanna Collins, Madison Ross, Kara Muurmans, Tammy Adams, Elizabeth Kirkaldy, 
Jennifer Kay, Sheryl Roper, Kayla Lewis, Chris Bucholz & Sole MacDougall  
 
Principal & Vice Principal Report – Christmas Concert will be divided into two days on Dec. 11th and 12th 

to accommodate all 221 families.  There will be a dress rehearsal families can attend as well.  

 
Treasurer Report:  
General Account - $23,086.05 
Garden Funds -$3432.59 
Gaming Account - $6304.78 
Park Savings Account - $10,700.00 
TOTAL: $43,523.42 
 
-Area D grant received for $1000.00 
-Spending thus far: Classroom funds - $4,545 ($15 per student), Leadership shirts - $296.10, Halloween 
Breakfast - $174.23, Hot lunch program - $2,854.19, Garden $76.35 (supplies & photobook) 
Erica makes a motion to update signing authority at the bank.  Sole as secretary to be added, Cherice to 
be added and Deanna removed.  
Vote: All in favour 
-very few PAC fees so far, paper copy form to be sent out to parents.  PAC fees last year brought in 
$1,202.00 
 
Garden Updates: Greenhouse to be built soon, design is in the process.  Frozen veggies that were 

harvested are now in school freezer for teachers to utilize with students. Bottle Drive to be held in 

January, info will be sent to Karen for December newsletter.  

Pancake Breakfast Review:  Event went very smooth as noted by teachers and volunteers.  Many 

volunteers and donations this year including many parents, Discovery Foods, Daybreak Rotary, Fountain 

Tire, and All in one Party Shop. 

Winter Carnival:  no carnival this year 

Spring Fling: possible dance, cake walk, bake sale, bouncerama, themed gift basket raffle (Sole will 

organize baskets) 

P.A.C. Giveback: help support Leadership teachers & Leadership club with various charitable donations 

including Knights of Columbus food drive, clothing and shoes donation, SPCA used blanket collection, 

and loonie drive.  Discussion in collecting and donating items for Cedar School students.  

Scholastic Book Fair:  Need parent volunteers to help run Nov. 20th, 21st and 22nd.                                          

Next official meeting: TBA  


